Pasuguan ng Pilipinas e Embassy of the Philippines
KUWAIT
ADVISORY
10 SEPTEMBER 2014

To The Filipino Community:
1. Please take extra caution in enrolling students in schools for
Filipino children with no accreditation. It's not smart to do this.

2. The undersigned is investigating one such school operating in
northern Kuwait.

3. Several Filipino families have submitted their complaints.

4. Their children have not been given their diplomas and cannot
graduate or transfer to other schools.

5. Please approach the undersigned for further inquiries.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

RAUL H. DADO
Consul General




